
Do you have coats that you don’t need anymore?! 

DONATE THEM! 

The Darien-Woodridge and Lisle-Woodridge Fire  

Protection Districts have partnered with  

DuPage Pads to collect your gently used (adult) winter 

coats, gloves, boots, and sweat clothes.   

Winter is coming and there are people in our  

community who could use a warm coat!   

Between November 22, 2022 and December 23, 2022, 

there will be a box available for you to donate your 

gently-used winter coat, located at …   

Darien-Woodridge FPD 

Station 89 

7550 Lyman Avenue 

Darien, IL 60561 

Lisle-Woodridge FPD 

Station 53 

3101 Woodridge Drive 

Woodridge, IL 60517 
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